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I OPPOSE THIS BILL. MAIL- IN voting has worked for years here in Oregon. It allows 

EVERYONE the opportunity to vote. There is no evidence that there is fraud and 

corruption in the practice of mail-in voting. We simply cannot allow the Republicans 

and this administration to seize control over the voting process. We have few 

vehicles to stop the destruction of our democracy by this corrupt administration, and 

voting by mail must be preserved in order that each and every one of us has the 

ability to have a voice in this country. 

 


